Request for Qualifications: Amtrak/Michigan Line in Jackson (Bid-Build Project)

On May 20, 2021, MDOT posted a Request for Qualifications (RFQ) for a Bid-Build project for the
replacement of two railroad bridges (Amtrak/Michigan Line over Jackson and Mechanic streets), rail
improvements, and other miscellaneous improvements in the city of Jackson. The response due date
can be found in Section 2.2 of the RFQ. The RFQ can be found at the following link:

MDOT - Jackson and Mechanic Bridge Replacements (Project Specific Qualifications)



https://www.michigan.gov/mdot/0,4616,7-151-9625_21539_53226-559124--,00.html

